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New appointment at Ackermans

Ackermans has appointed of Rob Scholtz as supply chain director. He has extensive experience in various aspects of
supply chain management in both local and international markets, garnered through senior positions and more recently at
Steinhoff International.

Ackermans MD Sean Cardinaal said, "With his wealth of knowledge we believe that he will be instrumental in taking our
business to even greater heights. He will put this experience into practice at Ackermans by taking up the responsibility of
leading the current supply chain function and working with the supply chain team to formulate and implement new
strategies."

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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